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For Immediate Release  August 17, 2018 
 
Sheriff’s Office Investigating Suspicious Males Approaching a Juvenile Male 

The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is investigating an incident involving suspicious males in a van 
approaching a juvenile male riding his bicycle home on August 14, 2018.  It was reported that on August 
14, 2018, at about 1:45 pm, a 13 year old male was riding his bike home from the Valero Gas Station located 
at 675 South Trade Center Parkway, The Woodlands, Texas, which is in the Harpers Landing Subdivision.   

The juvenile male reported he was riding his bicycle north on Harpers Landing Drive when he heard a 
vehicle approach him from behind and stop.  The juvenile turned around and saw two males running towards 
him, at which time the juvenile rode his bicycle away quickly and the males returned to the van. Nothing 
was said between the juvenile and the males.The juvenile believes there were two males possibly three, and 
one female who was sitting in the van.   The van is described as a white in color panel van with rust above 
the passenger door and roof.   

The suspicious males were described as:  

Hispanic male 1 
Approximately 5'07", thin build, mid-20’s, last seen wearing black shorts and a red t-shirt 
 
Hispanic male 2 
Approximately 5'07", thin build, mid-20’s, last seen wearing black shorts, unknown shirt 
 
Hispanic male 3 
No description 
 
Hispanic female 
Wearing a multicolored head wrap (not covering face) 

Detectives and Deputies with the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office are investigating the incident.  The 
Conroe Independent School Police were made aware of the incident as well.  Anyone with information 
regarding this incident is asked to contact The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 936-760-5800 and 
refer to case#18A232635. 
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